
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 2 
Summer Term 
10th  May 2019 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

 

Class Photographs 
Thank you to everyone who has returned their 
envelopes.  They are being collected next week so 
make sure yours is handed in to the school office. 
Every purchase you make helps raise money for our 

school funds!  Thank you! 
 

Scarborough Residential Visit 
Our children are enjoying their trip to Scarborough with Diseworth 
School and are having lots of fun despite the rainy weather.  We 
will bring you more news next week from Miss North, Mrs Hopkins, 
Mrs Johns and Mrs de Looze and hopefully some photographs 
showing some of the activities they have been taking part in. 
 

May Day was a fantastic village event in spite of the hail 
and showers! The children danced beautifully to the 
accordion playing of Val Baxter. We would like to thank 
FOBS for their work in organising the day and for making 
the tea in the village hall a huge success. Thanks also go to 
Adam Oakley and Rich Moscone who helped Jon Hammond 
set up the Market Place and to Laura Fairbrother for 
making a beautiful cake for auction for school funds and to 
Michael Mazzilli for his generous bid.  

 
Please have a look 

on the gallery pages 
of the school 

website for more 
beautiful 

photographs of this 
great village event.  
www.belton.leics.sch.uk 
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Coming up 
 

Next Friday  17th May  

NON UNIFORM Day  

organised by FOBS 
As payment for not 

wearing school uniform 

FOBS would like you to 

bring in a bottle for the 

bottle tombola at 

BeltonFest. Bottles can be 

full of water, pop, bubble 

bath, wine, etc. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be another non uniform 

day later in the term when we will 

be asking for a tombola prize as 

payment. 
 

BeltonFest 2019 
Saturday 29th June 

11.30am – 3pm 
 

 

 

Mr Vasey will not be in school for the last 2 weeks of this 

half term.  There will be no Running club on Tuesday 14th 

and 21st May and no Football club on 16th and 23rd May. 
 

Be Skilled Trust EYFS 

Sports Day 
On Thursday 6th June we welcome 

the EYFS children from our family 

of schools for a morning of sports 

here at Belton School. 

We break for half term on Thursday 23rd May.   
School is closed to pupils on Friday 24th May and we start 

back for the final half term of the school year on  
Monday 3rd June. 

 

 

Please join us for our 

assembly in church on 

Tuesday 11th June  

at 9am.   
 

On Sunday 5th May ten 

children from Belton 

School (and one ex pupil) 

represented Mill House 

Pony Club at the Belvoir and 

South Notts Triathlon at 

Bingham. This involved 

running 500m for Year 7 

and unders, 1000m for Year 

9 and unders and 11 and 

unders, a 2 minute swim for 

all three age groups 

followed by a target phase. 

Thomas went back on the 

following Monday to take 

part in the riding phase and 

complete the full 

Tetrathlon! 
 

 

Mill House Pony Club News 
 

They all pushed themselves to their limits and showed 

great determination and team spirit as they supported 

and encouraged each other to get some great scores, 

personal bests and excellent results –  

as well as having lots of fun! 

Well done to Thomas, Toby, Harriet, Libby, Megan, Ava, 

Katy, Erin, Holly, Serena and Nancy. 
 


